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Hdve You ? K. V. Glover

NOTICED? How the Ivy 
League is predominating 
both boys’ and girls' 
clothes this year?
That stripes are a fad 

this year? Prisoners can 
now be in style.
The pretty smile that Mar­

gie Hinton flashes at 
everyone?
How popular Mrs. Farmer 
is at lunch? (Wonder what 
she brings in her lunch 
box.)
How clean the building 
looks? Credit is due to 
the new janitor and maid. 
HELPED? Miss Oglesby keep 
the library in correct 
order?
WONDERED? When the state 
fair will be? Plan to go, 
you’ll have a wonderful 
time.
SEEN? The senior triplets- 
Nxima Finch, Ray Brantley, 
and Richard Privette-wear- 
ing their Scotch plaid 
jackets? They are real 
neat, boys.
All the new fall shirts 
the boys and girls are 
wearing? Aren’t they the 
most?
Billy Boykin's and Deraid 

Glover's hair that sud­
denly turned black? We 
hope it wasn't dyed to 
hide gray hair.
Miss Oglesby's new hair 
style— wearing fashionable 
hairpieces in her hair? 
It is most attractive.
MET? Ifr. Hilburn, the 
new band teacher and Mrs. 
Whicker, the new home ec, 
teacher? They're no
squares•
PRCXIISED? To cut down on 
the noise and start study­
ing? Good for you J 
SUBSCRIBED? To a magazine 
from a member of the jun­
ior class?

READ? Bobbie Lou Batts• 
column in the Wilson Daily 
Times?
HEARD? About the Japan­
ese penpals BHS students 
have? It seems to be an 
interesting experience.
Who the different classes 
will play in the tourna­
ments? If not, read thf) 
sports page.
The seniors have won 

every contest this year—  
P.T.A, membership drive, 
BUGLE SUBSCRIPTION drive, 
and P.T.A,attendance? Con­
gratulations I No J Mrs, Las­
siter does not bribe them

ENJOYED RECENTLY? Richard 
Privette's imitation of 
the one and only Elvis 
Presley?
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